
 

 

15 June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 8 Children,  

 

Tour of Nottingham Free School – Wednesday 21 June 9:00am-9:30am 

 

Given your expression of interest, I am now writing to invite you for a tour of the Nottingham 

Free School site and facilities, on Wednesday 21 June at 9:00am.  

 

Please note, all our staff will be delivering lessons during this time, so you will not be able to 

speak to teachers or pastoral teams directly about your child’s progress.  Staff are always 

contactable by phone or email if you want such information.  

 

Please could you complete this quick online form, to confirm your attendance: 

https://forms.office.com/e/wnvVDkeJDM 

 

I hope you are able to join us on the morning, where you will be escorted around the school 

site by our wonderful Student Leaders.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
 

Joel Tomasevic (He/Him) 
Assistant Headteacher (Personal Development) 
Nottingham Free School 

The Courtaulds Building, 290 Haydn Road, Nottingham NG5 1EB 
E: jtomasevic@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk 
T: 0115 896 4949 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/wnvVDkeJDM

